Chulatarian





ROTARY CLUB OF CHULA VISTA

OFFICERS 2018=-2019

Dan Dredla

President daniel.dredla@sharp.com

Bob Silvas President-elect bsilvas@silvygroup.com

Zaneta Encarnacion Secretary zanencarnacion@swccd.edu

Diane Wages

Treasurer dfwages@att.net

Carmen Sandoval

Past President csandovalzf@gmail.com

Executive Secretary **Duane Buckingham**execsec@chulavistarotary.org

P.O. Box 626, Chula Vista, CA 91912 619-934-6107

Club Website: www.Chulavistarotary.org

The weekly newsletter of the Rotary Club of Chula Vista

Chartered February 16, 1926 - Club Number 908 - District 5340 Rotary Club of Chula Vista meets Fridays at 12:10 p.m. Chula Vista Golf Course Banquet Room, 4475 Bonita Road, Bonita, CA 91902

February 15, 2019 Valentines Program



Or as Glen Googins calls it, "The Great Rotary Love-in".

Glen will engage us in our love memories again this year. What you don't provide him with for material, he will make it up. And Glen can embarrass you much more

that you cam embarrass yourself and your significant other.

This will be his 10th annual Love Production and tribute to Rotary Love. Unfortunately, or fortunately, as you see it, Lisa Johnson will guest MC the event, so you will get her take on how this should be done.

Bring your spouse and enjoy!

Coming Soon

February 16—Club's 93rd Birthday

February 22—Tequila Production

March 1—The Outreach Program

April 27—Rotary ar Work Day—Living Coast Discovery Center



CLUB BOARD MEETING

2ndThursday of each month.
6:00 p.m.

Administrative Office of Sharp

Medical Center
751 Medical Ct

Chula Vista
619-502-5839

DISTRICT 5340

Publication Information

Chulatarian Newsletter is published by The Rotary Club of Chula Vista P.O. Box 626 Chula Vista, CA 91912 Bus: (619) 934-6107

execsec@chulavistarotary.org

For Information and Input:

Contact Newsletter Editor Jerry May gerald.may@prodigy.net

Articles and Inserts:
Please send by
Noon Saturday
for consideration.

Please note: Every submission may not be included due to space constraints.

Friday February 8, 2019

For video of the meeting, go to: https://vimeo.com/316249977

This is the third year our Community Projects Committee selected the Chula Vista Animal Care Facility (CVACF) as the community project for the month of February. Former Mayor and former honorary member of our club Cheryl Cox brought us the needs of the facility and how we can help. A separate page of this newsletter shows what you can donate.

Mandy Mills, Director, and Linda Septon, Adoption volunteer of the facility presented the program with their special guest a dwarf rabbit (the facility doesn't just deal with dogs and cats). The CVACF serves and is financially supported by the cities of Chula Vista, National City and Lemon Grove. They process 5,000 homeless animals each year. They are part of the San Diego Animal Welfare Coalition which has achieved zero euthanasia of healthy treatable animals in the last three years.

Ways you can help the CVACF: Adopt, Fostering, Volunteering and Donating. They have an annual golf tournament fundraiser and they do Holiday photo shoots for your holiday family cards. They have out of the shelter pet events in the city, do rabies clinics, microchipping and licensin



News at Noon Sponsored by: Suzanne Catanzaro



I don't know if there are any graduates of the Bonita Country Day School in the room or even if there is anyone here who could qualify for entry. Bonita Country Day has as its principal, our "Mom" Catanzaro who shepherds pre-school and elementary classes in the private academic environment with a dozen staff members. Their goal is to teach students how to think, not what to think. Suzanne's school is on Otay Lakes Road, just up the hill from here along the speedway and it is helping our community build better citizens.







Winners



Special Notice of Future Events

May 14—serving breakfast at the SWC Jag Food Kitchen—see Dave Hoffman

June 1—Annual Tijuana Home Building—see Carmen Sandoval

July 11—Deep Sea Fishing trip—see Gary Bryant



Good to see Dave Corbin. He has been missed.

Happy 70th, Gary!!





Neisha promoting the RYLA event and the great young folks that they have interviewed

I visited Mark and Kathy yesterday after Rotary. They wanted to pass along their thanks to the club for the flowers and well wishes. Kathy was bringing a pizza to mark on Super Bowl Sunday to watch the game when she slipped and fell. I think she landed on the pizza. Maybe Dominos will replace it. I told her to stay away from hospitals; they're dangerous (at least to her).

Gary Bryant



Betty Waznis is recovering from her knee replacement to go along with her two hip replacements. "The bionic woman"

Ben Vallejos is recovering at home from his recent heart issue.



The Community Service Committee project for February is the Chula Vista Animal Care Facility. Below are the donations requested along with cash and checks. See David Hoffman and Lisa Johnson

Thank you for contributing to the CVACF with an item or two from the wish list below.

All items are available to purchase locally and online.

If you prefer, contributions can be made online at www.sdfoundation.org/cv-friends-animal-care or by mail payable to:

The San Diego Foundation, Fund 7211 2508 Historic Decatur Rd., #200 San Diego, CA 92106





Hand towels and wash cloths in good condition



Nursing bottles for kittens, puppies, bunnies & other small animals



Beggin' Strips dog treats



Extra large Kongs for dogs



Cat toys and charmer and tower of tracks



Nutri-Cal for puppies, dogs and cats



Laundry detergent -



Fabric softener sheets



Hip and Joint Supplement for dogs (Glucosamine Chondroitin)

February 16 is the club birthday. In celebration, the pictures below are offered to engage the members in a look back to our club history. Many thanks to Brian and Diane Wages for their pictorial and powerpoint contributions.



1959 - Past Presidents



1963 - Past Presidents



1976 - Joe Rindone Retires



1978 - Past Presidents



1982 - Typical Weekly Meeting





Rotary Fellowship